
 

 

 

 

This has been the mildest January I have ever experienced.  Wait, it’s May!  I do predict 

that the weather will be getting progressively warmer in the next two to three months. 

Our playground is almost completely snow and water free.  The students did a great job 

keeping dry this year.   

May will be busier as we start getting back to normal.  It starts off on May 6th when the 

grade 7/8 will head to Carlton and tour the school.  They will be taken around this 

amazing facility.  Carlton provides many academic opportunities, plus extras like 

mechanics, commercial cooking, band and photography. Carlton also has four gyms, a 

major workout area and a swimming pool.  Our class will be using the pool after the tour 

is done.  Thanks, Mr. LaVallee, for setting this up.   

Thanks to all the students, staff and parents who contributed to a successful basketball 

season.  Mr. Byrne, Ms. Eyre and Mr. LaVallee created two successful programs.  The 

students consistently showed great sportsmanship, while playing at a high level.  It was 

awesome to see them improve over the year.   

Track will begin this month.  We are working with other rural schools to set up a mini 

meet.  Our students will then be involved in a bigger meet involving the city schools.  

Students will be practicing at noon and during their physical education periods.  More 

information on track will be available after the P4A meeting next week.   

We had our first hot meal in two years.  The smells of cooked ham and potatoes filled 

the hallways.  The students loved it.  We did this one in the classroom, however, we are 

moving towards a gym setting.  Thanks to Teresa Dickens and her crew for setting up 

and delivering this fantastic meal.  Our next meal is scheduled for May 26th.     

Have a super start to spring. 

Kevin Tait 
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UPCOMING DATES: 

May 5  Boston Pizza Lunch 
May 14 Babysitting Course 
May 19 Boston Pizza Lunch  
May 20 No Classes 
May 23 No Classes 
May 24 Track Meet (Grades 5-8) 
May 26 Hot Meal (Spaghetti) 

 

YEARBOOK UPDATE 

Good news, we are making another yearbook this year! It’s coming along great and will 
be ready soon. The yearbooks will be available for purchase again this year, and we will 
be taking pre-orders later on this month. More information will come as to how and 
when to order your copy. 

 

BABYSITTING COURSE 

The SCC is offering a Babysitter training course on Saturday, May 14th from 9:30 – 
4:30pm. This course is open to West Central School students only, and those in grades 
5-8 are eligible to attend. There are 15 spots are available on a first come, first serve 
basis. The cost of the course is $30, and students can bring cash or cheques made out 
to the school, no later than May 9th.  

 

HOT MEAL 

On May 26th, our fabulous hot meal crew will be back in the kitchen whipping up a 
delicious spaghetti and meat sauce lunch. Our first lunch in over two years was a big 
success last month, and we can’t wait to enjoy another one! Please send your child with 
$5, as well as their own plate, cup and cutlery. Parent volunteers are always welcome to 
help out. 
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1 2 3 (K) 4 5 (K) 
 

BP Lunch 

6 (K) 
 

Carlton Tour 

7 

8 9 10 (K) 11 12 (K) 13 14 
 

Babysitting 
Course 

15 16 17 (K) 18 19 (K) 
 

BP Lunch 

20 
 

No School 

21 

22 23 
 

Victoria Day 
No School 

24 (K) 
 

Track Meet 

25 26 (K) 
 

Hot Meal 

27 (K) 28 

29 30 31 (K)     
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